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Financial Scrutiny and Audit 
Committee 
7 July 2015 
Agenda Item No 10 

 
 

External Audit Annual Audit Fee 2015/16 
Report by Head of Finance 

 

Summary: This report appends the annual audit fee letter from Ernst & 
Young for undertaking the 2015/16 audit. The fee will be 
maintained at £13,943.  

 
This report also appends notification of a rebate for audit fees 
from the Audit Commission in relation to the 2014/15 audit. 

 
Recommendation: That the details of the annual audit fee letter be noted, and the 

Audit Commission rebate be welcomed. 

 
1 External Audit fee 2014/15 
 
1.1 This report appends Ernst & Young’s 2015/16 audit fee letter (Appendix 1), 

setting out the audit fee which will be payable for undertaking the 2015/16 
audit of the Authority’s accounts and its financial, governance and value for 
money arrangements. 
  

1.2 Members will note that the audit fee will be £13,943, which represents no 
change when compared with the audit fee charged for 2014/15 and 2013/14.   

 
2 Audit Commission rebate 2014/15 
 
2.1 As in 2013/14, the Audit Commission provided a rebate for audit fees 

following the revisions to its structure and business model which have 
enabled reductions in costs. In 2014/15 the Authority received £1,433 in 
comparison to £1,908 received in 2013/14.  

 
3 Financial implications 
 
3.1 Provision for the annual audit fee was included in the 2014/15 budget and has 

been charged in the accounts for the year. The proposed External Audit fee 
for 2015/16 has similarly been provided for in the current year’s budget.  

 
 
Background papers:  None 
 
Author:    Emma Krelle 
Date of report:   19 June 2015 
 
Broads Plan Objectives: None 
 
Appendices:  APPENDIX 1 – Ernst & Young audit fee letter 2014/15 
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